----- Original Message ----- 
From: HKFC (RUGBY) 

To: Rugby (HKFC) 

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2002 4:22 PM

Subject: Vandals Bahaumia shirts - Fundraiser

Dear all
 

We have 200 Vandals Blue Bahaumia to sell through e-mail orders only.
They are $300 each and $120 of this will go through directly to the HK Rugby Bali Fund.
They are due to arrive on the 26th November and once orders through e-mail have been received the shirts will be left for your collection at Reception.
 

Photos attached and a sample is available in the Office.
 

If you would like to order a shirt please e-mail Owen with size and membership details.
 

Thank you
 




[image: image1.png]Size As Per Last Order
FRONT Hifi&





